
Helacon Plus Series push-in wire connectors  
to be replaced with NEW HelaCon Plus Mini 

 

Dear Colleagues:         July 5, 2017 

Effective later this year, HellermannTyton will cease production on the HelaCon Plus push-in wire 
connector. The entire product family will be replaced with a corresponding HelaCon Plus Mini product 
line beginning later this summer.  

The HelaCon Plus Mini Series carries the same features and benefits as the original version, but has a 
footprint that is 40% smaller. The entire product family will be in stock and available for immediate 
shipment in August.  

A full marketing launch introducing the new Minis will commence in August, including brochures, price 
lists and sample packs. 

The transition to the new HelaCon Plus Minis will require the assignment of new part and item numbers.  

Orders for Existing HelaCon Plus 

Customer orders will be accepted on the original HelaCon Plus series until September 22, 2017, with 
lead-times at 98 days if stock is not available in Romeoville. Shipments will continue until inventory has 
been depleted or March 31, 2018, whichever occurs first.  

Please communicate this plan with customers in your territory so a smooth transition into the new Minis 
can occur. Or, allow them to place orders prior to the deadline noted above. A customer listing is 
attached. 

The following part numbers are affected by this change: 

148-90000 HECP-2 Yellow 
148-90001 HECP-3 Orange 
148-90002 HECP-4 Clear 
148-90003 HECP-5 Blue 
148-90004 HECP-6 Purple 
148-90005 HECP-8 Black 
148-90024 HECP-2B Yellow 
148-90025 HECP-3B Orange 
148-90026 HECP-4B Clear 
148-90027 HECP-5B Blue 
148-90028 HECP-6B Purple 
148-90029 HECP-8B Black 

 

 


